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Community Contact 1800 571 866 (24hrs) randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au
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Community Notice February 2021  

 Construction activities continue on-site for the Prince of Wales Hospital Integrated Acute Services Building; the first 
stage of the Randwick Campus Redevelopment and the catalyst project for expanding the world-class health, 
research and education facilities at the Randwick Health & Innovation Precinct.  

Key construction activities continuing during February include:  

 Integrated Acute Services Building (IASB) concrete pouring, structural works and façade installation  

 Stage 3 Hospital Road works including piling and road pavement construction along Hospital Road (north) 

 Minor works will continue along Hospital Road (south) to reinstate road pavements and footpaths 

 Access to Delivery Drive via Hospital Road (south) from Barker Street  

 Construction of bulk oxygen storage facility on Francis Martin Drive and associated single lane closures  

 Service utility investigations, relocations and upgrades  

 Works internal to the Hospital Campus car park at level B4 

 Out of hours equipment deliveries  

An existing median strip on Barker Street, at the Hospital Road intersection, will be modified to enable right traffic turn into 
Hospital Road. For traffic and safety reasons this work will occur out of hours. 

Construction hours  

The majority of activities are scheduled during approved construction hours - Monday to Friday 6am - 10pm and Saturday 
7am - 5pm. To support works along Hospital Road, deliveries of large equipment will occur out of hours. It is a requirement 
of Transport for NSW that equipment movements of this size occur out of hours.  

Other work may be planned outside of the approved construction hours to ensure the safety of workers, pedestrians and 
motorists, and to minimise 
impacts to local traffic and 
hospital access. Activities are 
dependent on weather and 
site conditions and subject to 
change. Out of hours work will 
be notified in advance 
accordingly. 

Minimising construction 
impacts  

We are committed to 
minimising the impact of our 
works where we can. All 
construction activities are 
carried out with the health and 
safety of the local community 
as our top priority. We 
endeavour to keep noise, dust 
and vibration to a minimum.  

Thank you for your patience 

while we work to deliver the 

new hospital.  

 

 

 

 

Sign-up for e-updates! - Please register your email address and/or phone number so we can keep you 
up to date on upcoming works and changes in the area.  

Phone: 1800 571 866 (24hrs) | Email: randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 

 

The Integrated Acute Services Building construction site viewed from Botany Street Randwick  
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